Collinsville Community Unit School District 10

201 West Clay Street o Collinsville, IL 62234 o 618-346-6350 o fax 618-343-3673

March 4, 2022

Kahok Families,

Hello Kahok Nation, I'm superintendent Brad Skertich. Spring temperatures this week have been
amazing and 80 degrees in March is a little abnormal, but we will take this type of weather every day
until the school year concludes.

Throughout the month of March, our district is celebrating Women'’s History Month. Information will be
shared with students regarding historical events, important females in history and varied resources.
Speaking of making history: This year Women’s History Month coincides with the 1 Annual IHSA Girls’
Individual Wrestling State Finals that occurred last weekend in Bloomington-Normal. On behalf of our
entire district, | want to congratulate CHS Freshman, Taylor Dawson, who placed 2" in the 125 |b. weight
class.

The 3™ quarter is beginning to wind down and the 4™ quarter of the school year will be here before we
know it, but we have a lot of the school year to go. Please keep in mind, if you have questions or
concerns, do not hesitate to reach out to our district staff for assistance. We are here to help and the
partnership between home and school is more vital now than ever.

A new local online newspaper - Collinsville Daily News - has launched. CDN features Kahok sports,
school district news and local community news. It is FREE to read and offers FREE classified ads,
announcements and event calendar listings. I've included the link with this week’s message. Take some
time to check it out. Our district is excited to welcome a daily news outlet focused on our community.

There is no school on Monday, March 7 in observance of Casimir Pulaski Day. Have a safe and enjoyable
weekend! Thank you for your constant dedication to our students and don’t forget to wear you purple
and show your Kahok Pride!



